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Freedom of Information Request 
You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):

Please could you advise whether the 2013 rape data on proceedings and convictions is now available.  If so, would it be possible for you to send me it as per the format of the dataset you sent me previously?

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the Ministry of Justice holds the information that you have asked for and I am pleased to provide this to you.  

The number of persons proceeded against at magistrates' courts and found guilty at all courts (along with conviction ratio) for rape offences, by police force area and plea, in England and Wales for the period of 2013 (latest data available) can be viewed in the table.  
People who commit such sickening crimes belong in prison. Under this Government they are more likely to go there — and for longer.

We are scrapping the automatic early release from prison of child rapists and all dangerous offenders, banning the use of simple cautions for serious offences and have made it mandatory for anyone who commits a second very serious sexual or violent offence to receive a life sentence.

The average sentence for sexual offences is nearly a year longer now than it was in 2008 and two years longer than in 2002. The average custodial sentence length for rape of a female has gone up from 97.2 months in 2010 to 110.5 months in 2013. The average custodial sentence length for rape of a male has gone up from 98 months in 2010 to 116.1 months in 2013.
The total number of sex offenders given an immediate custodial sentence has gone up from 58.7 per cent in 2002 to 59.4 per cent in 2012.
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